

Daily Bulletin Friday, December 10th, 2021

Period 1	7:45 - 8:35
Period 2	8:40 - 9:30
Break	9:30 - 9:40
Period 3	9:45 - 10:35
Period 4	10:40 - 11:30
Lunch	11:30 - 12:00
Period 5	12:05 - 12:55
Period 6	1:00 - 1:50
Period 7	1:55 - 2:45

Congratulations to Marc Kalman-Zulik who is this week's Cougar Spirit Winner! Please find Mrs. Wells during break to choose your prize! Go Cougars!

Attention Cougars: Get ready for today's FUN FRIDAY ACTIVITY! Come out to the main quad to have some fun and earn some Cougar Bucks. If you collect four **Cougar Bucks**, head over to the Student Store for a delicious ice cream treat! Please do not forget that you can only use the **Cougar Bucks** from this year when purchasing ice cream.

TOY DRIVE EXTENDED: *This Club Saves Lives* has collected about 10 toys for the toy drive this week and are hoping to collect even more! The deadline to bring in an unwrapped toy to Madame Olin's room C12 has been extended to next Wednesday, December 15th and we need your help! Let's BRIGHTEN the HOLIDAYS for kids in need in our community.

You did it! So far CMS has raised \$1207.65 for The Food Bank for Monterey County. As stated in Tuesday's bulletin, this means that they will be able to purchase over \$5000 worth of food, but we want to raise more. We want to try and double what we have already raised, and we have four more school days to do it! As for the Money War, the seventh graders have taken command of the competition. They have 13,795 points, while the eighth graders are down to 7,806 points. However, it is the sixth graders who need to work their way out of the negatives. It seems that the other grade levels decided to put some cash into their container because they are down to negative 2436 points. Sixth graders, it looks like you need to collect some coins! Let the Money War continue!

We have a new stock of CMS Spirit Wear Tees available for purchase in the front office! If you are looking to add some COUGAR PRIDE into your wardrobe, \$20 cash or check gets you one of these super soft tees!

THIS IS IT! Today is the LAST DAY to Submit Photos for the 2021/2022 CMS Yearbook! 8th Grade Baby Photos and School Activity Photos for all grade levels are due at the end of the day. If you have procrastinated, now is the time to head to our CMS webpage, click the link, start uploading!

Holy Moly! Has anyone seen the **OVERFLOWING Lost and Found lately?** It is FULL of quality sweatshirts, hats, water bottles and other expensive items! Please stop by the shelf between the office and cafeteria to fish out your forgotten items. The shelf is accessible on the weekends too if you'd like a parent to join you in the hunt! All unclaimed goods will be donated to charity during Winter Break.

🎂 Happy Birthday to:

Also, Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the Weekend: